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Vote by mail is incredibly important to make sure all citizens have the right to have 

their vote count. In person voting is a hardship for many people, such as elderly or 

disabled folks. But also hourly worker's that will not take time off work, or use PTO to 

go stand in line to cast their ballot. Some will just not go, especially if the voting poll is 

too far away. Vote by mail gives everyone the opportunity to sit down with their ballot 

on their time, and go through the voting pamphlet to make informed decisions, and 

have their voice heard. In person voting will have less people participating. We 

should never want that. 


